

## दिल्ली विश्वविद्यालय University of Delhi

## PRESS RELEASE

Webinar: Undergraduate Admissions – 2022 Friday April 22, 2022 at 02:30 P.M.

The University of Delhi, has initiated various activities to help prospective students desirous of studying at the University, including setting up a dedicated Admission Branch. To spread awareness about the Common University Entrance Test (CUET-2022), a dedicated website is already live (www.admission.uod.ac.in), wherein all relevant information related to admissions is available comprehensively and elaborately. The Bulletin of Information details all the relevant information along with the tentative seat matrix of all the Colleges. The website is a one-place stop place of reference for all important information related to admissions at the University of Delhi.

The University of Delhi has also taken a lead in informing candidates about CUET 2022. ChatBot services have been activated for quick resolution of queries. The candidates can utilize this service between 9.30 am to 5.30 pm on all working days, except Public Holidays. Candidates can also write at <a href="mailto:ug@admission.du.ac.in">ug@admission.du.ac.in</a> for any assistance or queries related to Under-Graduate admissions to the University.

Video tutorials have been created to explain the registration process for CUET 2022. These step-by-step videos guide candidates on creating a registration id, selecting various programs of a University, procedures for choosing the subjects from Section I, II, and III of CUET 2022, uploading the required documents, and making the payment. The tutorials are available in both English and Hindi languages.

The Admission Branch is also organizing a series of webinars to make the public aware of its admission policies and CUET 2022. First in this series is scheduled at 2:30pm, Friday April 22, 2022. The webinar on "Under-Graduate Admissions-2022: Adopting CUET" will help candidates understand the Program-Specific requirements of various Under-Graduate programs at the University of Delhi, and in resolving their concerns related to CUET. Details related to the webinar are available on the admission website, www.admission.uod.ac.in

The registration process for Post-Graduate programs has also commenced on April 06, 2022. Admissions to PG Programs, as per past years' practice, will be done through DUET 2022. For any queries, the candidates can write at <a href="mailto:pg@admission.du.ac.in">pg@admission.du.ac.in</a>.

For admission to Under-Graduate programs of the University of Delhi, candidates must register at <a href="https://cuet.samarth.ac.in">https://cuet.samarth.ac.in</a>; for admission to Post-Graduate programs, candidates must register at <a href="https://pgadmission.uod.ac.in">https://pgadmission.uod.ac.in</a>.

The Candidates are advised to keep checking the website of the University (www.admission.uod.ac.in) for all regular updates.

REGISTRAR

19th April, 2022

दूरभाष / Tel. : 27667853; फैक्स / Fax : 27666350; वैबसाइट / Website : www.du.ac.in; ईमेल / E-mail : registrar@du.ac.in